
Welcome to Wraysbury 

The teachers are so pleased with
how the children have settled
and we are really looking
forward to getting to know you
and your child over the next few
weeks . Please do not hesitate to
ask any questions either in
person, by email or in the
communication book (in the
bookbag).
Members of Staff in Bumblebees
class
Miss Hooker - Class teacher 
Mrs Neilson - Teaching Assistant 
Mrs Suciu - Teaching Assistant 
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This Week in Bumblebees 

Reminders

Please don’t forget to name all
school uniform .

The children will need to bring a
named water bottle every day.  

PE will be on a Tuesday but we
will let you know when it starts.

For Health and Safety reasons
the children are only allowed to
wear stud earrngs not hoops.

Thank you  for your continued
support

Upcoming
Events

EYFS Phonics Workshop 
13/9 @2.35pm

EYFS Maths Workshop
20/9 @2.35pm

EYFS Afternoon Tea
4/10@2.30pm


